Dear All,

I hope this email finds you well!

Please see below details regarding an exciting new research position at the University of Central Lancashire (UCLan).


I am also very pleased to announce a new venture: the OPSYRIS discussion forum. We thought that some questions and issues might be better suited for a more interactive style of communication than allowed by emails, and require more elaboration than can fit within Twitter character limits. For the next couple of months the forum will be open for a trial run, during which we hope to determine how well it works and how useful it is, and in turn whether it is worth maintaining. We have started with an introductory post and a first discussion topic, and hope to see more threads appearing soon. We welcome a wide range of OPSYRIS-related topics, from selection of assessment measures to career advice, and even your feedback on whether or not a discussion forum is a good idea for OPSYRIS. To visit the forum, please follow this link: 


http://opsyris.proboards.com/
	Home | OPSYRIS
Visit our forum at: opsyris.proboards.com
opsyris.proboards.com




I hope you have a lovely weekend,

Bogna
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